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Cover Note relating to the proposed changes for .gdn RRA

As “Joint Stock Company "Navigation-information systems" (gdn) received feedback regarding RRA is insufficient to demonstrate compliance, therefore, we have to implement some changes in our RRA.
The purposes of the proposed changes are corrective actions to address the missing URS provisions required by Section 4 of the URS Technical Requirements raised by compliance and also beefs up the RRA in a few other places in regard to dispute resolution.
Proposed item intend to address compliance of our RRA:
· New section 2.4 in regard to dispute resolution;
· Edits to section 3.5 in regard to dispute resolution;
· New section 4.6 on the URS renewal by prevailing compliant matter.
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